
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To Parents of Children in Year 4 

 
Friday 24 January 2020 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Trip to The Living Rainforest  
 
On Thursday 30 January, as part of this term’s Geography theme of Hot and Cold 
Lands, the children in Year 4 will be visiting ‘The Living Rainforest’ near Newbury.  We 
will be leaving school in the morning at 9:00am and returning by 1:00pm in time for a 
school lunch.  
 
The children are required to wear their school uniform and should bring a bottle of water 
and their coats please.   
 
Please be aware that if you have declared your child to have asthma or an allergy 
requiring an adrenaline auto-injector (AAI) on their school medical form and they have 
been prescribed an inhaler/AAI, your child will not be allowed to leave the school site 
without their device.  Thank you for your co-operation.  
 
In addition, the bus company will insist that the children wear the safety restraints 
provided which could be either seat belts or lap belts depending on the individual coach 
used. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Jane Williams and the Year 4 Team  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


